
When we set out on the purchase of our property I obtained quotations from two
legalfirms. The other firm was several hundred pounds cheaper but bombarded me
with so many forms and demanded payment in advance that I was completely put off.

I have to say that we have had an excellent service from you and Laetitia and I am
veryglad that I made the decision to use Guellec-Digby & Co. The service that we
were given was professional, efficient and pleasurable to dealwith.

Thank you very much - | would have no hesitation in recommending you or using
your practice again.


